From: Diana Gardner 
Sent: 17 July 2011 18:18
To: Paul Ihringer; Planning
Subject: Wincote, Cow Lane, Steeple Aston

Dear Mr Ihringer and members of the planning department, 

Please find the attachment to this email.

It is a Statement about Wincote and the area in which it stands within Steeple Aston village. 

The Statement has been carefully drawn up by the Steeple Aston Village Archive management group and we submit it for your information and consideration, hoping that it will be of assistance in your deliberations and ultimate decision on the future of Wincote.

I would be grateful if you would kindly acknowledge the safe receipt of the attachment.

Yours sincerely, 

Diana Gardner (honorary secretary)

